A remarkable answer to prayer thru Joshua Project
Nov 19, 2024

We have been blessed to have Joshua Project, led by Dan Scribner, as one of our 2024
Spotlight Partners. They have grown significantly this year as they expand their organizational
structure to enhance their global impact. Their mission is to advance the Great Commission by
spotlighting unreached people groups (represented by the red dots on the map) and providing
critical information through their website, JoshuaProject.net, which welcomed 2.1 million users
from over 200 countries in 2024.

This past year, Joshua Project also became an independent 501(c)(3), expanded its team, and
updated thousands of people group profiles. Dan created a brief video for Black Rock, sharing
more details and thanking us for our support which you can watch here.
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A particularly moving story this year involved the Yazidi people. On October 1, Joshua Project’s
“Unreached of the Day” featured this group, prompting thousands to pray. That same day, a
Yazidi woman who had been held captive for a decade was miraculously rescued from Gaza, a
powerful reminder of the impact of focused prayer. We’'re honored to support Joshua Project as
their vital work continues to mobilize the global church and guide prayer and mission efforts for
the world’s 7,200 unreached people groups.


https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/6551zog2l5qibs8o0dwyk/Black-Rock-Scribner-Joshua-Project.mp4?rlkey=5w2e83nptpa5l86zl27q0eqo2&e=1&dl=0

